
 

Pictures from our meeting on February 22, 2014 at Pandl’s Whitefish Bay Inn 

 

   
   Marsha & Chuck Johnson              Don Birschel and   Jack Jones               Andy Jurgovon 

     
     Joann & Fred Ellis               Marion & Karl Meyer               John Vnuk 

                                                              Carol & Al Shaefer 

 

 

 

First Timers!! 
Congratulations on Kurt and 

Arlene Bauer.  This was the 

couple’s first Die Lustigen 

Steinjaeger von Wisconsin 

meeting.  Although Kurt and 

Arlene have been members of 

the chapter for several years this 

was their first official meeting.  I 

hope that you will come back to 

club meetings as often as 

possible.  We are looking 

forward to your more active 

participation in the club. ~ 

Joann Ellis, Newsletter Editor 

 


